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Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 

Parents Evenings 

We are looking forward to seeing you face-to-face at our 
parents evenings on Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th 
October 2021. Please make sure that you contact the office as 
soon as possible if you have not yet booked a space to meet 
your child’s teacher. 

Open Day Tours Reception Class 2022/23 

We would love to welcome parents and carers of children 
starting reception class in September 2022 to one of our 
school tours on any of the following dates. 

Monday 18th October 2021 at 10.45 am 

Wednesday 20th October 2021 at 10.45 am 

Wednesday 20th October 2021 at 4.00 pm 

Please be advised that due to Covid-19, we continue to try 
keeping numbers of visitors to a minimum and are only able to 
welcome 1 – 2 parents or carers per family, we appreciate 
your cooperation. 

Homework Heroes 

This week, we saw so many amazing 
pieces of homework completed, here 
are our Homework Heroes. 

In Geography Year 4 are learning 
about places all over the world. The 
homework was to research 1 of the 7 
continents. Isaac researched 13 
countries found in South America, 
wow! 

Year 5 have been learning about the solar system and the 
positions of the planets in relation to the sun.  
Both Chloe and Elodie made amazing 3D solar systems as part 
of their science homework. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Polite Reminder - Punctuality 
It is important for your child’s education that they start their 
lessons on time every morning. The school gates open at 8.30 
and close at 8.55. Please ensure that your child arrives in 
school on time. Thank you for your continued support! 
 
 

Attendance Cup Winners 

Congratulations to this week’s 
winners, our Year 2 classes had 
the highest attendance. 

Well done everyone! 

 

Forever Proud 

On Fridays, each class nominates their 
‘Forever Proud’ award winner who is 
announced in our whole school assembly and 
will receive their badge and certificate to take 
home. This week’s winners are: 

Year R Kandinsky Elliot L 

Year 1 Matisse Dexter S 

Year 1 Picasso Ameya-Rae F 

Year 1 Hepworth Isla R 

Year 1 Hockney Farelle T 

Year 1 Monet Michael C 

Year 2 Goldsworthy Archie M 

Year 2 O'Keeffe Zofia C 

Year 2 Lichtenstein Aadvik S  

Year 3 Mondrian Deniz K 

Year 3 Hokusai Archie R 

Year 3 Cezanne Blake H 

Year 4 Kahlo Lizzy C 

Year 4 Moore Noah A 

Year 5 van Gogh Kensi C 

Year 5 Egonu James B 

Year 5 Rousseau Reece C 

Year 6 Riley Safiya S  

Year 6 da Vinci Dylan T 

Year 6 Turner Ciara M 

Well done to all of you! 

 

Diary Dates 

Parents Evening 

Wednesday 13th & Thursday 14th October 2021 

Individual Photos and School Sibling Photos 

Wednesday 20th October 2021 

Autum Half Term Break Monday 25th to Friday 29th October 2021 

Absences 

In case of sickness, please leave a message via our absence line 
on 01293 571893 by 8.45am on each day of your child’s 
absence. Please include their name, class and reason for their 
absence. If your child presents any symptoms related to Covid-
19, please leave a detailed message of their symptoms and if 
you have sought medical advice or arranged for a Covid-19 test. 

Meeting our Teachers – ‘How to be successful’ videos 

Each year group of teachers introduce themselves and the 
adults within the year group who will be working with your 
children. On top of this they discuss the ways in which we 
teach the various parts of the curriculum; day to day routines 
and expectations; how to get in touch with them and more. 
Please take the time to watch the video for the year group of 
your child(ren) by following this link. 

 

Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 

 

Helen Plant 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://www.themill-tkat.org/how-to-be-successful-at-the-mill/

